
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

 
The AXE-citement returns as Civil Axe Throwing reopens in The Beacon! 

 

ATLANTA, GA. (May 25, 2021) – Grant Park’s first axe throwing venue, Civil Axe Throwing, 

originally opened on November 19, 2019, at The Beacon, 1029 Grant Street SE, Suite B32, is 

preparing to reopen to the public on Friday, June 4. Civil Axe Throwing is a large, indoor 

entertainment venue that allows guests to partake in axe-throwing, a game of skill where players 

hurl a dulled hatchet at a wooden bullseye.  

 

“We truly appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding as we waded through the COVID-

19 pandemic. Our team continues to receive messages in support and anticipation of our 

reopening,” said Scott Brewster, Civil Axe Throwing Vice President of Sales and Marketing. “So 

many small businesses like ours were negatively impacted by the pandemic here in Atlanta and 

The Beacon. The lack of tourism put a strain on the local economy, and we felt worse for those 

Axeperts that were out of work due to our closure. Our team of highly trained Axeperts are 

thrilled about our grand reopening on June 4, and we cannot wait to see our previous and new 

guests!” 

 

Civil Axe Throwing includes six lanes and one-hour sessions for individuals and two-hour 

sessions for large groups of up to 50 people. Civil Axe Throwing will partner with nearby 

restaurants and bars for full catering services, providing guests with several available options for 

food and beverage. Guests may bring beer and wine into the location during their sessions.  

 

Civil Axe Throwing opened its first location in Huntsville, Alabama, in 2017, as the first and 

largest indoor axe throwing venue in the state. It quickly became one of the most popular 

entertainment experiences in the area, later expanding to other regions, including Tennessee, 

Arkansas, Mississippi, Louisiana, Georgia, and Alabama. In addition to Atlanta, Civil Axe 

Throwing plans to open an additional 5 locations within the next 18 months. Lastly, franchising 

opportunities are now available for interested parties to inquiry online at 

www.civilaxethrowing.com/now-franchising.   
 
 

### 
 

Civil Axe Throwing Contact:  
Scott Brewster, Vice President of Sales and Marketing 
scottbrewster@civilaxethrowing.com 
(256) 520-7613 
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